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Golfing for Good:  The Sanctuary to Host Hope House Classic 

Joe Coors Chairs Committee 

 

 (Denver) Teen moms at Hope House are working hard to change the future for their children 

– and the Sanctuary, one of Colorado’s most prestigious courses, is championing their efforts. 

  

RE/MAX International Co-Founder Dave Liniger generously offered the Sanctuary golf 

course to Hope House as the site of the 12th annual Hope House Classic. Featuring 24 acres of 

gorgeous fairways, playing at Sanctuary is as stunning as it is memorable.   

 

"The Sanctuary is one of the most coveted rounds of golf in Colorado," said Joe Coors, Hope 

House Classic Chair. "The course is intimidating yet forgiving and presents a rare opportunity 

to our supporters and our golf community. It will be an honor to host our tournament there."  

 

The 12th Annual Hope House Classic will be held on Thursday, June 30. The Hope House 

Classic is limited to 30 foursomes. Registration is now open with only 20 foursomes still 

available.  

 
The modified scramble-format tournament begins at 11:30 a.m. and includes a competitive flight 

option.  The day starts with brunch on the Sanctuary’s expansive patio, and post-golf activities 

include a cocktail party, dinner and a live auction. 

Foursomes are $5,000 and sponsorships are available.  

“We appreciate each of our golfers and our sponsors,” said Lisa Steven, Founder & Executive Director 

of Hope House.  “With their support, we served 155 disadvantaged teen moms and approximately 225 

children last year, effectively empowering two generations.” 

For more information or to register, contact Lisa Schlarbaum at 

lisaschlarbaum@hopehouseofcolorado.org or visit hopehouseofcolorado.org.   

About Hope House of Colorado:  Hope House is metro-Denver's only resource providing free self-sufficiency 

programs to parenting teen moms, including Residential, GED, and College & Career Support 

programs.  Additional supportive services include Healthy Relationships and Parenting Programs, Early 

Learning, Life Skills workshops and certified counseling, all designed to prepare them for long-term 

independence. Hope House relies on numerous volunteers and local business partnerships to accomplish its 

mission.  Hopehouseofcolorado.org 
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